
 

 

 

 
  

NOTICE TO ALL TENDERERS 

 

CANCELLATION OF RFQ UPLOADED  

ON AMATOLA WATER WEBSITE 

   

 

Please be advised that the following RFQ’s listed below have been cancelled. 

 
 

RFQ number   RFQ Description 

 
RFQ 1595 
 
 
 
RFQ 1596 
 
 
 
RFQ 1603 
 
 
 
RFQ 1604 

 
Hiring of Water Tank Truck (Water Carting) to supply water 
in various areas in the Alfred Ndzo District within the 
Eastern Cape as and when required.   
 
Hiring of Water Tank Truck (Water Carting) to supply water 
in various areas in the Sarah Baartman District within the 
Eastern Cape as and when required. 
 
Hiring of Water Tank Truck (Water Carting) to supply water 
in various areas in the O.R Tambo District within the Eastern 
Cape as and when required. 
 
Hiring of Water Tank Truck (Water Carting) to supply water 
in various areas in the Joe Gqabi District within the Eastern 
Cape as and when required. 
 

 
 
 

NB:  All enquiries regarding the above cancellation of RFQ’s must be directed 
via the email provided below: 
  
e-mail nmavuso@amatolawater.co.za   
 

mailto:nmavuso@amatolawater.co.za

